
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
I am writing to you to express my feelings about your recent intentions to increase the train fares. 
  
If public services continue to increase their costs, people will continue to drive their cars every where, 
traffic will increase further, your buses and trains will continue to be out of schedule and provide an 
unreliable option for transport.  
  
Think about more effective ways to resolve public transports issues and be able to perform better in 
the way you deliver your service. 
  
I will continue to drive to work because the cost to take public transport to work is a lot more 
expensive. Yes, I know it is wrong, I am happy to change it if governments support people in average 
and lower incomes. 
  
sincerely 
Francisca  
 


